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Ever since Brian 
learned his son has 
autism, he’s worked 

hard to provide the 
healthiest food possible 
to best manage 5-year-old 
Logan’s symptoms. 

Brian explains there are 
certain foods that are 
especially beneficial for 
a child with autism, like 
fresh fruits and vegetables. 
But the food Logan most 
needs is also typically the 
most expensive at the 
grocery store.

Brian receives some 
SNAP benefits and 
disability assistance. 
But he says after 
paying bills he often 
struggles to afford the 
nutritious groceries and 
supplements Logan needs 

— especially toward the 
end of the month.

As we head into  
Hunger Action Month  
this September, I hope 
you’ll continue giving  
your time, talent, treasure, 
and voice to the issue of 
hunger in your community. 
It’s going to take every  
one of us working together 
to raise awareness and 
inspire others to get 
involved next month  
and throughout the year!
 
In this fall newsletter, I 

hope you’ll enjoy reading 
about the lives you change 
for the better every day.

Gratefully,

Nancy Keil
President & CEO
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Message from 
Nancy Keil, 
President & CEO

Monthly donors like Susan Woods aren’t just 
kindhearted – they’re also practical. Autopay is 
easiest for her and it reduces Second Harvest’s 
overhead, meaning more resources for hungry 
people. And that’s why we’re all here, right? 

A retired teacher from Camden, Susan wants to 
maximize her donated dollars to help Tennesseans 
become healthier — especially children. 

“Making my automatic donations monthly keeps me 
from forgetting, and gives Second Harvest income 
they can depend on,” Susan said. “This way, I never 
miss the money and it’s completely painless.”

Please join Susan as a Second Helpings monthly 
donor at secondharvestmidtn.org/monthly.  

Ready to upgrade your monthly donation?  
Call Destiney Patton at (615) 627-1611. 

Low Effort, Big Impact

Find past issues of our newsletter and donor acknowledgment  
page at secondharvestmidtn.org/news-room.
 
Your suggestions and comments for Table Topics are always appreciated! 
Please send an email to news@secondharvestmidtn.org

OUR 
MISSION

TO FEED HUNGRY PEOPLE  
AND WORK TO SOLVE  

HUNGER ISSUES IN OUR  
COMMUNITY
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You Help Dad Manage Son’s 
Health Condition

Dear Friend,

During the past 
41 years, Second 
Harvest Food Bank 

of Middle Tennessee has 
been a critical community 
resource. We make sure 
food gets from those who 
have it – like grocery 
stores, farms, and food 
manufacturers – to those 
who need it. Our strong 
foundation of hunger-
relief has been built on  
the generosity of people 
like you – thank you.

It’s because of this 
foundational strength  
that I’m thrilled to 
begin my journey as 
President and CEO of 
Second Harvest. I’ve had 
the honor of serving as 
chief development and 
marketing officer here  
for the last five years. 
During that time, what’s 
been most striking to 
me is this community’s 
willingness to stand  
up for Tennesseans  
in need. 

We will continue to  
follow our strategic plan 
and will remain focused 
on bringing hope to 
our neighbors in need. 
Alongside our community 
partners, we’ll continue 
to pursue our goals 
with determination and 
vigor. We’ll ensure people 
struggling with hunger 
have access to enough 
nutritious food, so they can 
live active, healthy lives.
 
In my years at Second 

Harvest, I’ve had the 
privilege of working 
alongside an incredible 
board, staff, volunteers, 
and most critically: you. 
I’m encouraged to know 
that together, we can 
move forward in fighting 
hunger in Middle and 
West Tennessee. I value 
your friendship, your 
continuing support, and 
the many ways you help 
us assist our neighbors in 
need. We couldn’t do our 
work without you.
  

LOGAN AND HIS DAD, BRIAN, AT  
5 LOAVES 4 KIDS FOOD PANTRY IN TULLAHOMA.

Last year at Logan’s 
school, Brian heard about 
Second Harvest’s Mobile 
Pantry at 5 Loaves 4 Kids 
in Tullahoma. Ever since, 
he’s been coming to pick 
up healthy groceries for 
himself and his son.

“It helps, and you know 
food is coming,” Brian 
says of the Mobile Pantry 
you make possible.

On the day we met them, 
Logan was listening to 
music and dancing around 
the food at the Mobile 
Pantry. He told us his 
favorite foods are grapes, 
apples, and strawberries.

“Thank you,” Brian says 
to donors like you. “[You] 
definitely give a lot.”

Your generosity ensures 
that kids like Logan can 
return to school this fall 
with the nourishment they 
need to learn and grow. 
Thank you so much for 
caring for children and 
families in need!

It helps, and  
you know food  

is coming.
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SONYA AND DANIELLE

RONNIE

HUNGER ACTION MONTH
SEPTEMBER

An empty stomach makes it difficult 
for people to reach their full potential. 
In September, help us recognize 
Hunger Action Month, a national 
movement to raise awareness about the 
struggles and effects of hunger. Visit 
secondharvestmidtn.org and follow the 
hashtag #HungerActionTN to learn how 
you can help end hunger. A big thanks to 
our local sponsors Farm Bureau Health 
Plans, First Tennessee Bank, Delta Dental, 
Jackson National Life, and Kroger.
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YOU DID IT!
You showed us your big hearts through your 
overwhelming response to the Hunger Free 
Summer $250,000 matching gift challenge, an 
effort to provide 4.5 million summer meals for 
hard-hit families. Because of you, children across 
Middle and West Tennessee received the food they 
needed and are energized for a new school year. 
Thank you for caring about our hungry neighbors 
during the tough summer months. 

Your 
Gifts Are 
Changing 
Lives!

NEWS 2 FOOD 2 FAMILIES 
Second Harvest is partnering with WKRN News 2 
again for the annual Food 2 Families school food 
drive. All schools and grade levels are encouraged to 
participate. It’s an opportunity not only to help our 
local schools, but to teach children they can make a 
difference. In 2018, 65 schools collected more than 
356,000 pounds of food. Let’s set a new record this 
year! To learn more and register your school, visit 
secondharvestmidtn.org/food2families.

TENNESSEE TITANS FOOD DRIVE 
OCTOBER 20

We’re teaming up with the Titans to tackle hunger! 
When you arrive to cheer on the home team against 
the Chargers, bring shelf-stable food and donations 
to charity drop-off points at Nissan Stadium. In the 
spirit of friendly competition, we’re pushing to beat 
last year’s total: 35,000 meals. Thank you to Kroger 
for sponsoring this food drive. Go Titans!

BRICEN CAMERON AND MAKAYLA



 “Hunger is a big 
passion of mine.” Linda 
said. “I think we have a 
responsibility for those of 
us who have been blessed 
to take that on and do 
something about it.”

After giving monetarily for 
several years, Linda started 
donating her time as well in 
early 2018. Her first shifts 
were in Second Harvest’s 
warehouse where she sorted 
food and enjoyed the fast-
paced environment. 

But she was quickly drawn 
to our Mobile Pantries, 
one-day distributions that 
bring about 20,000 pounds 

With more than 30 
years of medical 
experience, Dr. 

Linda McCafferty has seen 
hunger up close.

She’s seen patients who 
must choose between 
filling their prescription 
and filling their pantry, 
whose poor nutrition 
only feeds their chronic 
illnesses, and who have 
suffered adverse emotional 
and mental effects from 
being food insecure.

These first-hand 
experiences fuel her 
dedication to our mission.
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You Help Struggling Caregivers

When it came time to do estate planning, Joan 
Signorille and Dennis Greeno thought long and hard 
about where their hard-earned money should go. 
The Nashville couple is most passionate about two 
issues: education and food, as both are essentials on 
the path to future success.  

So Joan and Dennis put half of their legacy dollars 
into a scholarship fund, and designated the other 
half for Second Harvest. 

“Being Italian, food is wrapped up in so many things, 
and the thought of anyone not having enough to eat 
is hard for me to fathom,” Joan said. “I know Second 
Harvest will be good stewards of the resource and 
keep Middle Tennessee fed.” 

To learn more about leaving a legacy gift to Second 
Harvest, call Marian Eidson at (615) 627-1564.

Jill was diagnosed with a 
rare medical condition 
12 years ago called 

Budd-Chiari syndrome. She 
survived a liver transplant 
at age 29, but afterward 
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Medical 
Experience 
Fuels 
Volunteer 
Service

LINDA

JILL PROUDLY DISPLAYS THE FRESH STRAWBERRIES SHE 
RECEIVED FROM FAMILY CONNECTION IN CAMDEN.

Nashville Couple’s Passions Guide Their Legacy

Do you feel a need to serve?
 Sign up to volunteer and help those struggling with hunger.

Visit secondharvestmidtn.org/volunteer today!

she was unable to continue 
her work in an assisted 
living facility. Since then, 
she’s struggled to support 
herself and her son on her 
disability check alone.

Her son is an energetic 
9-year-old who loves to 
play soccer. Jill is focused 
on providing him the most 
nutritious food she can.

That’s why she’s so 
thankful to receive 
groceries from Family 
Connections, a Second 
Harvest Partner Agency in 
Camden. She’s especially 
grateful for the meat, fish, 
fruits, and vegetables you 
help provide.

“This food helps out a lot,” 
she says.

Jill was excited to get 
engaged recently, but her 
fiancé has had a hard 
time finding work lately 
as a mechanic. Jill says 
it’s a relief to know that 
resources like the food 
pantry exist to help in times 
like this when both of their 
budgets are especially tight.

Jill wants to make sure 
you know what a difference 
your gifts are making for her 
family — and many others. 
She says she knows many 
people who face financial 
struggles, and it’s comforting 
to know you care.

“I appreciate [your] 
kindness very much,” Jill 
says to donors like you. “It’s 
a wonderful help.” 

	
It’s so amazing to know 

that we can count on 
friends like you to look out 
for your neighbors in need, 
especially as we work to 
raise awareness of hunger 
in our community this 
September during Hunger 
Action Month. Thank you!

I appreciate 
[your] kindness 

very much.

of food directly to hungry 
families and individuals in 
their neighborhoods.

A friend introduced her 
to Chris Whitney, founder 
of One Generation Away, 
a Second Harvest Partner 
Agency and indispensable 
Mobile Pantry partner. 
Since that introduction, 
Linda has volunteered 
her time at several Mobile 
Pantry distributions.  

At a typical Mobile 
Pantry, she’ll bag food, 
escort families through the 
distribution line, and push 
grocery carts full of food to 
clients’ cars.

But her favorite 
responsibility is giving 
kindness, dignity, and the 
occasional hug to those in 
need. “When you go do 
a Mobile Pantry, you’re 
getting more out of it than 
you’re giving,” Linda said.

If Linda’s firsthand 
experiences fuel her 
passion to fight hunger, it’s 
her innate desire to give 
back that sparked that 
passion. When asked why 
she keeps coming in to our 
warehouse and out to our 
Mobile Pantries, she said, 
“It is a need to serve.”

Whether it’s helping her 
patients or providing for 
our hungry neighbors, 
Linda has turned her need 
to serve into her vocation, 
because in her words, 
“that’s the stuff that feeds 
your soul.”



To learn more about getting 
involved, join our online community 

@ 2HarvestMidTN

Or visit us online at  
secondharvestmidtn.org

Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee
The Martin Distribution Center
331 Great Circle Road
Nashville, TN 37228

secondharvestmidtn.org

EVA AND EFREN

With four kids at 
home and only 
one income, it’s 
hard for Eva to 

keep her kitchen stocked 
with healthy groceries for 
her family. Her husband 
works outside the home 
while she cares for their 
children, ages 10, 6, 2, and 
15 months.

Eva recently earned 
her GED certification 
so she can find a job to 
help supplement her 
husband’s income. But 
their youngest child is 
having surgery soon and 

will require Eva’s around-
the-clock care.

Eva’s husband works 
in construction, but his 
income isn’t stable from 
week to week. Work slows 
during the rainy season, 
leaving the family without 
a paycheck sometimes.

The older children 
receive free lunches at 
school, though Eva says it’s 
especially challenging to 
make up for meals when 
the kids are at home. She 
says it’s difficult to watch her 
kids open the refrigerator 

and ask for food — food 
that often isn’t there.	

Thankfully, Eva connected 
with the food pantry at 
First Baptist Shelbyville, a 
partner agency of Second 
Harvest. Your gifts help 
make sure this food pantry 
is stocked with healthy 
groceries, including fresh 
fruits and vegetables.

Now, her children can be 
better prepared for success 
in the classroom as a new 
school year gets underway. 

“With all this food, you’re 
helping so many people,” 
Eva says, thanking you for 
your generosity. 

We couldn’t agree more 
with Eva’s sentiment. 
We’re so grateful for your 
partnership in feeding 
hungry Tennesseans and 
working to solve hunger 
issues in our community. 

You’re Bringing Hope to Families Like Eva’s

With all  
this food, you’re 

helping so  
many people.



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter’s extensive community support.  
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  

and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

Thank you to these  
organizations for 
generous food drive 
donations 

Alexanders Mobility 
Antioch High National Honor Society
Avaya 
Baker Donelson
Battle Ground Academy 
Bluecross BlueShield of Tennessee
Brookmeade Congregational Church
Brown and Caldwell
Butler Snow LLP
Capers Memorial CME Church
Concept Technology, Inc.
Concrete Pump Partners 
CoreCivic
Davison County Sheriffs Office
Dell 
Demo Plus, Inc.
Donelson Fellowship
Farm Bureau
Farmers Insurance 
Ferguson
Gallagher
German Town Cohousing
Glenncliff Elementary School
Greater Bethel AME Church
Green Door Gourmet 
Hampton Inn Brentwood
Hood Container 
Hunt Brothers Pizza
Inner Light Yoga
Kraft CPAs PLLC
LBMC
Leadership Middle Tennessee
McKissack Middle School
Merryman-Farr
Modern Free Accepted Mason
Music City Mizfits, Inc.
My NEXUS
NAPAA
Nashville Classical Charter School 
Nashville Penn State Alumni
Nashville Skin and Cancer 
O’Charley’s
Open Table Nashville
Optum
Premier Parking
Roots of a Rebellion 
Sherrard, Roe, Voigt, & Harbison, PLC
Smith & Lentz Brewing
Solar Cafe
Southeast Financial Credit Union
St. Edward School
St. Thomas Surgery Center Midtown

STEM Prep High
Tenet Health
Tennessee Performing Arts Center
The Academy at Old Cockrill
The Cleaning Authority
The Estates at Brentwood
Two Old Hippies
University School of Nashville
Vanderbilt University 
Vanderbilt University Medical Center
Volkert
Yazoo Brewing Co.
You Give Goods LLC

Thank you to these people 
for generous food drive 
donations 

Devin Aldrich
Anita Armstrong
Pamela Barn
Lockwood Barr
Rashina Bhula
George Bilbrey
Frances Bledsoe
Lerry Cerlile
Thomas Cox
Stephanie Cramb
Tucker and Devra Daniel
Nicholas Dunkoh
Sharwince Dunlap
Jerry Freeman
Jess Gardner
Jane Hinshaw
Rachel Hippel
Frank Kawalski
Malcolm Kirby
Abbie Kotomara
Claire Lockhart
Bobby Lucas
Kevin and Samone Mathews
Quinton McKnight
Benjamin Mickens
Lorna Morris
Nancy Norman
Philip Oatsuall
Claire Reagan
Rob Rowe
Bayleigh Saunders
Binal Singapuri
Joi Smith
Ben Stamsburg
Beverly Steele
Jessica Turnbell
Michelle Wrenne
Will Wrye

McMinnville Warren County  
   Senior Center                          
Mondelez International                            
Mrs. Grissom’s Salads, Inc.          
Murrell School/Centerstone                        
National Football League                          
Nestles Brand Food Service                 
NutraBlend                                        
Nutrisystem                                       
Oh My Green                                       
Perfect Bar Holdings                              
Publix                                      
Purity Dairies                                    
Red Sky Ag LLC                                    
Red Sun Farms                                     
Roche                                             
Ruler Foods                                   
Salvation Army Food Bank                          
Shaefer Trucking                                  
Snyders-Lance                                     
Southern Source                                   
Sprouts                                     
Starbucks                                   
STBI                                              
Steven’s Transport                                
Sysco Nashville                              
Tailgate Brewery                                 
Tanimura & Antle Hydroponic Farm                  
Target                                      
Taylor Farms Tennessee                      
Tulsa Community Food Bank/Eastern 
Oklahoma        
Tyson Foods, Inc.                                 
Vega                                              
Walmart                                 
XPO Logistics                                     

Thank you to these 
people who donated  
$500 or more

Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy L. Adams
Ms. J. Nicole Allen
Ms. Joyce Al-Nimri
Mr. and Mrs. J. William Anderson
Mr. Gerald A. Barber
Mr. John W. Bartlett
Ms. Ginna Betts
Ms. Anne Blaufuss
Mrs. Dixie L. Boston
Mr. Tim Boyd
Bobby and Wendy Brantley
Mr. and Mrs. Gary R. Brewer
Mr. and Mrs. Terrel Brostoff
Brett and Andrea Bryant
Suzanne and Mark Buchanan
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Burke
Mr. Kris Bybee

Thank you to these 
organizations for generous 
food donations

A&R Distribution                                  
Aldi                                      
Alsum Farms & Produce                             
Amazon Prime                                      
American Paper & Twine Co.         
Apex Logistics                                    
Associated Potato Growers, Inc.                    
Associated Wholesale Grocers               
Bargain Hunt                             
Beaver Street Fisheries                           
Big Lots                                   
Bloomsbury Farm                                   
Bruce’s Sweet Potatoes                            
By Faith Farm                                    
Cabbage, Inc.                                     
CEM Transport, Inc.                                 
Chill C. Farms                                    
Coca Cola                                         
Community Food Bank of  
   Southern Arizona           
ConAgra Grocery Products, Inc.           
Costco                        
Country Delite Farms, LLC                         
Creation Gardens                
Davis Transportation                              
Deal Farms                                        
Dole                                        
Five Star Vending                                 
Food Bank of Albemarie                           
Food Lion                                 
FreshPoint                                        
Frito-Lay FAYETTEVILLE                            
Fundmaster Transactions                           
General Mills                              
Generation Farms                                  
HACAP Food Reservoir                              
Hendrix Produce                                   
Community FB of Southern Arizona          
Iott Ranch & Orchard                              
Jackson Farm                                      
James Transportation                              
K & B Transportation                              
Kellogg Sales Co. OH                   
Ken Corbett Farms                                 
Khosa Trucking                                    
KLLM Transport                                    
Kraft Heinz Company                        
Kroger                                       
Layman Lessons                              
LD Logistics                                      
Lineage Logistics                                 
Lower Midwest Regional Cooperative                
McCartney Produce                                 



Thanks to our DONORS!
Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter’s extensive community support.  

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  
and donated food, goods, and services!

Mr. and Mrs. Donovan P. Caballero
Mrs. Nancy J. Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart J. Campbell, Jr.
Dave and Katherine Caswell
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Cates
Mr. and Mrs. Oakley Christian, III
Mr. J. Michael Clutts
Ms. Jane E. Coffey
Mr. Peter M. Coughlan and  
   Ms. Sandra A. Keifert
Mrs. Martha Coulam
Ms. Janet Crick
Mr. and Mrs. David Criswell
Mr. D. Michael Davis
Ms. Sheila Dawling
Ms. Sandra Dayton
Ms. Rory Dicker and  
   Mr. Paul J. DeHart
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin F. DeMoss, Jr.
Mr. Ross E. Doan
Dr. Tracey E. Doering
Mrs. Laura T. Dugas
Ms. Melissa Eads
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Elliott
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Ellis
Mr. and Mrs. Dan H. Elrod
Mr. Dewitt Ezell, Jr.
Mr. Jonathan Flack and  
   Dr. English Flack
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Flatt, Sr.
Ms. Maria Teresa Frazier
Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Frost
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Fuqua
Ms. Laura L. Garner
Ms. Ann Gildemeister
Mr. Walter F. Gilges
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse L. Gough
Dr. Carl A. Green
Mr. Richard A. Green
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Hailey
Ms. Vickie Hannig
Mr. and Ms. Joseph M. Hardy
Dr. Catherine McGowan and  
   Dr. Ray Hargreaves
Mr. Michael Harmon
Mr. and Mrs. William A. Harris
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy C. Harvey
Ms. Karen Hayes
Ms. Sherri M. Henry
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Heydel
Mr. and Ms. Steve D. Holland
Mr. William Hornberger
Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. Hornbuckle
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel L. Huff
Mr. and Mrs. L. Wearen Hughes Esq.
Ms. Gayle L. Ibarra
David A. and Michelle K. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Larry D. Johnson

Mrs. Rachel K. Johnson
Mr. Kurt Kaalaas
Jennifer and Shawn Kaplan
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Kasakevics
Mr. and Mrs. Garey M. Keltner
Mr. Jon Kemp
Will and Emily Kendrick
Mr. and Mrs. Rodger Kennedy
Robin and Bill King
Ms. Jennifer J. Knickerbocker
Kenneth Kraft and Luci Crow
Dr. and Mrs. Peter B. Kroll
Mr. Craig Laubengeiger
Ms. Sharene Lawler
Dr. Julie W. Lemmon and  
   Mr. Jeremy Lemmon
Mrs. George K. Leonard III
Mrs. Sondra D. Lord
Chris and Carla Lovell
Jim and Jennifer Loyd
Ms. Elaine K. Lytle
Angela R. Magill
Mrs. Janice Malaszenko
Mr. Stephen M. Mallett
Miss Melinda L. Mathews
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen S. Mathews
Mr. and Mrs. Hill McAlister
Mr. and Mrs. L.V. McGinty, III
Mr. and Mrs. Stan McNabb
Mr. and Mrs. Scott McPherson
Mr. Raymond Meneely
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Miller
Mrs. and Dr. Robyn Moore
Anna and David Morad
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Nance
Mr. and Mrs. James E. Neal
Mr. Matt Neal
Ms. Amanda E. Nichols
Ms. Carolyn R. Oehler
Mr. and Mrs. Reed Omary
Ms. Danielle Ontiveros
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Pariso
Kevin and Faye Partridge
Mr. Robert H. Paslay
Mr. Terry W. Patterson
Ms. Terry Pearson
Mrs. Carol A. Pelletier
Mr. and Mrs. Willie Perry
Ms. Annette H. Pilote
Mr. and Mrs. Gary S. Pinsly
Dr. John S. Pirolo
Mrs. Linda K. Powell
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Powers
Mr. Michael Provo
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Pruter
Mr. Kenny Pyatt
Mr. Jeffrey Quinn

Mr. and Mrs. William T. Ramsey
Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Rechter
Mrs. Carol D. Reese
Ms. Donna Regii and Mr. Stuffy Shmitt
Mr. and Mrs. Donald W. Reid
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Rhodes
Mr. John P. Riggan
Sylvia Labry Roberts and Children
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Robertson
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Robinson
Ms. Joyce Rogers
Nancy Menke and Sadie Rosson 
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Sanders
Mark and Patricia Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. Derek Schraw
Mr. and Mrs. Wilfred J. Schwarz
Mr. Glenn S. Seabolt
Mrs. Dorothea B. Severino
Ms. Harriet Sewell
John and Karen Shafer
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald J. Shafer
Ms. Eileen Sharp
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph D. Shivers
Ms. Emelia G. Short
Ms. Joan Signorille and  
   Mr. Dennis Greeno
Ms. Christina Smith
Mr. David W. Smith
Mr. Ron Spurlock
Mr. Zachary St. Lawrence
Mr. and Mrs. Harry C. Stambaugh
Mr. Lee Steffen
Mr. and Mrs. J. Gary Stevenson
Mr. Douglas B. Stolman
Ms. Katherine Storie
Mrs. and Mr. Melinda Streit
Ms. Dina Takemoto
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas K. Taras
Mr. and Mrs. James S. Tate, Jr.
Mr. Jim Tate
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. T. Stephen  
   Cameron Taylor
Mr. David Tischer
Tony and Deborah Todd
Mr. John Towell
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Turner, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James S. Turner, Jr.
Dr. Jan van Eys
Mr. Richard J. Vaughn
Mr. and Mrs. Freddie Villacci
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Waddell
Ms. Judy Wahlstrom
Ms. Anne Bransford Wallace
Jeff and Lynne Warne
Ms. Mary Watke
Mr. and Mrs. Carman Wenkoff
Mr. and Mrs. Morris Werthan II

Ms. Carolyn White
Mr. Lonnie Wilkerson
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Williams
Mr. Wade Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Gary D. Willis
Ms. Ashley Wilson
Mr. Scott Wilson
Mrs. Jennifer C. Windrow
Dr. and Mrs. Donald S. Witherow
Artmas L. Worthy, D.D.S.
Mr. Matthew W. Wyatt
Mr. Michael D. Yinger

Thank you to these 
organizations that  
donated $500 or more

A.O. Smith Foundation, Inc.
Alpha Gamma Delta Foundation
American Blue Ribbon Holdings
Apex Moving & Storage
Ascension Health Ministry  
   Service Center
The Ayers Foundation
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Tennessee
BMI
Bridgestone Americas Trust Fund
Carvana, LLC
Caterpillar Financial  
   Services Corporation
Centennial Bank
CGS Administrators, LLC
Church of the Advent
Churchill Mortgage Corporation
City of Franklin
City of Murfreesboro, TN
CMT Productions, Inc.
ConAgra Foods Foundation
Costco Wholesale Corporation
CPC Commodities
Darden Foundation
Delek US Holdings, Inc.
Delta Air Lines, Inc.
Diversified Trust Company, Inc.
Donelson Presbyterian Church
The Dugas Family Foundation
EBS Foundation
The Farm and Forest Families of TN
Feeding America
Ferguson
Fifth Third Bank
First Presbyterian Church
First United Methodist Church
Food Lion Charitable Foundation, Inc.
Fox Moving and Storage  
   of Georgia LLC
Franklin Road Academy
Fraport USA, Inc.



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter’s extensive community support.  
Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  

and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

GE Foundation
GMRI Inc.
Gold River Feed Products
The Grainger Foundation, Inc.
Grider Family Partnerships
The HCA Foundation
H.E. Parmer Company
Henry Laird Smith Foundation
Hopsmith Tavern
Ingram Industries Inc.
International Order of the  
   King’s Daughters & Sons
iostudio, LLC
Joel and Bernice Gordon  
   Family Foundation
The Kroger Company Foundation OH
Legends Corner, Inc.
The M. Stratton Foster  
   Charitable Foundation
Metropolitan Government of Nashville  
   and Davidson County
Morgan Stanley Foundation
Music City Boppers
Nashville Originals
Nashville Rotary Service Trust
Nationwide Foundation
Neal & Harwell, PLC
Nordstrom
O’Charley’s Inc.
Omni Hotels and Resorts
Oracle & NetSuite
Phoenix Club of Nashville
Piedmont Natural Gas Foundation
Pinnacle Financial Partners
Radnor Wealth Management
Ray C McKinley Family Foundation
Raymond James | Morgan Keegan
Regions Bank
Riser Foundation
Rust Foundation
Sandra Schatten Foundation
Smile Direct Club
Smyrna River of Life
Sol Stern and Rose Stern  
   Charitable Trust
The Stage on Broadway, Inc.
Suntrust Foundation
SYSCO
Tennessee Farm Bureau Federation
The Tulip Tree, Inc.
Tosh Farms
UBS Match Program
United Way of Metropolitan Nashville
United Way of Rutherford and  
   Cannon Counties
United Way of Williamson County
United Way of Wilson County and  
   the Upper Cumberland

Gifts made between May 1 
and July 30, 2019

UPS
Vanderbilt Dining Services
Victory Church
Volkert, Inc.
Waller Lansden Dortch & Davis
Wal-Mart Foundation
Wells Fargo Foundation
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